
 

 

 

November 7, 2024 

Commemorating Veterans Day 2024 

Sacramento, CA – To commemorate Veterans Day 2024, the Honorable Lawrence G. 
Brown made the following statement today on behalf of the Sacramento Superior Court 
and its Veterans Treatment Court program: 

The Veterans Treatment Court was established a decade ago to support those 
who have served our nation and, as a result, carry scars, visible or otherwise. 

With a talented and dedicated team of veteran mentors, treatment professionals, 
probation officers, district attorneys, and defense counsel, it continues to carry 

out its mission successfully. 

This year marks the 10th anniversary of the Veterans Treatment Court in Sacramento 
County. Veterans eligible for VA benefits and charged with offenses related to issues 
from U.S. military service may qualify for the Veterans Treatment program. 


